
	

	

WALDEN FIRE DISTRICT 
SPECIAL MEETING: Proposed Budget 2018  
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
September 11, 2017 
	

The special meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Walden Fire District was called to 
order by Chairman Werner at 6:44pm 

Roll Call    
 Present:    Chairman       Roy Werner 
                                            Craig Buccieri 
                                            Dave Kurtz 
                                             
                 Secretary      Denise Miller  

     Treasurer        Diane Holbert 

 

Chairman Werner suggested the following changes be made to the preliminary budget                       
move the following amounts from:  

Contingency Line $34,250.00 increase to $43,062.00 

Worksheet B #14  $162,500.00 increase to $170,000.00 

Chairman Werner made a motion to approve the 2018 proposed budget with those changes 2nd 
by Commissioner Kurtz, carried. 

Chairman Werner made motion to adjourn at 6:48pm 2nd by Commissioner Kurtz, carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Denise Miller, Secretary 

Walden Fire District 

	


